

Dear Vista Maria Supporter,

As we kick off our summer golf outings next week, we wanted to communicate some important changes following government guidelines and recommendations for group gatherings.

The following changes and updates apply to all of our 3 golf outing fundraisers:

- Registration/check-in will be outside. Please wear a mask when approaching the table and stay 6 ft apart from other guests that are not in your foursome.
- All banquets and cocktail receptions have been moved outside.
- Tables will be spaced 6ft apart and masks will be required during the banquet unless seated at your table.
 - Due to the governor's new executive order, it will be mandatory to wear a mask inside
 the clubhouse and outside during the banquet reception. We ask that you stay seated at
 your table during the reception and avoid mingling with others not in your foursome
 - o See here for more information https://www.michigan.gov/whitmer/0,9309,7-387-90499 90705-533435--,00.html

Please keep in mind that as government regulations change, we may have to adjust accordingly. We promise to keep you informed via email and on our website.

Thank you for all your support as we navigate through these new times.